
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

13.12.2024 

The final week is drawing in, and with practice nativity performances taking place all this week it looks and sounds like 
it will be a good one!  Below is information regarding Christmas performance tickets which are being sent out today, 
there are no tickets necessary for the KS2 carol concert – just remember to wrap up warm (as well as sending the 
children in with warm coats, and possibly hats and gloves!!) 
 
A reminder also that we have an INSET day next Friday (20.12.2024), so the last day for the children is Thursday 19th. 
 
EYFS, YEAR 1 & YEAR 2 CHRISTMAS SHOW TICKETS – ON ROUTE TODAY! 
If you signed up for a ticket for our upcoming EYFS, Year 1 or Year 2 Christmas shows, then tickets are on their way to 
your inbox today. There is no need to print these - please just have them ready to show on the door. A reminder that 
we are only able to allocate 2 tickets per child - this is to ensure there is enough space for every child to have a loved 
one attend.  
 
TERM 3 & 4 CLUBS – SIGN UP GOES LIVE TOMORROW 
Sent along with this newsletter is the Clubs Newsletter - with the fantastic list of clubs on offer for Terms 3 & 4. Please 
note, the sign-up form will not work until Saturday 14th December at 10am - if you try to sign-up before this point you 
will get an error message.  
 
Please do take a look and discuss with your child(ren) whether they might like to sign up for one of our clubs. As ever, 
spaces are very limited - so please sign up without delay once the form goes live to avoid disappointment.  
 
We will always try and get children on clubs where we can - in some cases this means we will split clubs over the two 

terms.  

AFTER SCHOOL AND BREAKFAST CLUB – IMPORTANT BOOKING INFORMATION 
As we look ahead to January 2025 we are aware that a number of parent’s will need to take advantage of both/either 
of our wrap around options.  To ensure that this works successfully we would request that any bookings for the week 
of the 6th January are made NO LATER than Wednesday 18th December.  We will be unable to take any bookings for this 
week made over the Christmas break 

 
TRAVELLING BOOK FAIR 

On Thursday 5th December, the travelling book cases arrived. Due 
to the bad weather, and being unable to run this as planned, we 
are pleased to be able to inform you that this has now been 
extended until Wednesday 18th December  . 
 
Remember that this time the books are 3 for 2 (cheapest book 
free).  As with previous fairs, we are able to take both cash and 
card payment (using a QR code linked to travelling books 
website). Remember for every book we sell the school earns 

money back for us to spend on new books for the children to access in the academy libraries. We look forward to 
seeing as many of you there as possible.    



 

 

RYE CINEMA 
We have been made aware that the cinema in Rye is showing subtitled 
viewings of some of their films over the coming weeks. The next being 
Moana at 18.10 on Monday 16th December.  

If you think this would be of interest to you or friends please share the link 
below so everyone can start to get into the festive - or relaxed - spirit!  
Cinema in Rye, East Sussex | Kino Digital 

WARMING UP THE HOMELESS (Donate Supplies | Warming Up The 
Homeless) 
Thank you for all the amazing donations that have been made for “Warming up the homeless”.  There is still time if 

you would like to donate.   
 
Warming up the homeless are in need of – 
Sleeping bags; Tents 
Clothing and personal essentials;  

New socks- men/women; New underwear – men/women; Shoes/boots; Deodorant; Toothbrushes; Toothpaste; 
Women’s sanitary; Shower gels; Hand warmers 
Food 
UHT milk; Tinned meat; Baked beans/ spaghetti/ hoops; Tinned creamed rice; Rice/pasta; Instant mash; Cereal. 
 
Additional information can be found on the Reach More Parents newsfeed. 

PTA UPDATE 
Our next event will be our friendship disco in term 3/4 (date and time tbc) 
We are looking for a team of parents who would be interested in organising a car boot sale on the school grounds 
next year, if you feel it is something you can be involved in please email us on silverdaleprimarypta@gmail.com  
 
Looks like it going to be wet and windy, but have a great weekend regardless, 
 
 
Mr Morris & the Silverdale Team 
 

Dates for your diary 2024 – 25 
 

16.12.2024 – Year 2 Christmas Performance (9.30AM & 2.00PM shows) 
17.12.2024 – EYFS Nativity Performance (9.30AM & 2.00PM shows) 

18.12.2024 – Year 1 Christmas Performance (9.30AM & 2.00PM shows) 
19.12.2024 – Key Stage 2 (Years 3 – 6) Carol Concert (2.30PM show) 

16.1.2025 – Maple Class Assembly – 9.05am start 
17.1.2025 Hornbeam Class Assembly – 9.05am start 

23.1.2025 – Blackthorn Class Assembly – 9.05am start 
24.1.2025 – Elderflower Class Assembly – 9.05am start (Wrong date on previous newsletter – sorry!) 

24.1.2025 – Aspen Class Assembly – 9.05am start (Wrong date on previous newsletter – sorry!) 
30.1.2025 – Sycamore Class Assembly – 9.05am start 

31.1.2025 – Elder Class Assembly – 9.05am start 
5.2.2025 – Class photos 

 
 
 
 
 

https://www.kinodigital.co.uk/rye/cinema-and-events?date=Mon+Dec+16+2024+17%3A34%3A57+GMT%2B0000+%28Greenwich+Mean+Time%29
https://wuth.org/donate-supplies/
https://wuth.org/donate-supplies/
mailto:silverdaleprimarypta@gmail.com

